
From: realeesq@yahoo.com
To: Anthony Ward
Subject: Town taking of home located at Map 0004-0001-2L, 21 Graffam Rd, Casco
Date: Wednesday, June 26, 2024 3:15:34 PM

Dear Mr. Ward:

I am writing this email on behalf of Robert Morton who is
/was the owner of this property at the above location.
 We are asking the town through the selectmen and you
to allow him to redeem this property.  He would
immediately pay all back taxes owed as well as interests
and costs.

He immediate plan would be to restore the property and
make it habitable and conform with the community
norms.  He did seemingly ignore  the January 4, 2024
notice and has no defense with respect to the taking
except his money and health issues. He sustained
severe loss in his life with respect to the death of his long
life partner, suffered harsh living condition, and has had
severe health problems which include cancer, which is
now under control.

His income which is Social Security has been barely
enough to cover his meager living conditions.  He is
recovered now able to work and perform his obligation of
paying the town the arrears and costs as well as paying
taxes in the future. 

Again he is humbly asking the town to allow him to
redeem the property and would be a worthwhile member
of your community.
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Thank you and the selectmen for consideration.

Salvatore E. Reale, 
Attorney at Law
P.O.Box 1534
Naples, ME 04055
(781) 284-7500


